
                   
 

ITAC’s Red Ribbon Week “Look Like Me” Contest 

 
“LOOK LIKE” our Community of Adults that encourages children and families to live 
healthy, happy, drug-free lives by participating in drug prevention education activities 
not only during Red Ribbon Week, but all year long, making a visible statement that we 
are strongly committed to a drug free lifestyle.    
 
The National Red Ribbon Campaign will be celebrated in every community in 
America during Red Ribbon Week (RRW), October 23-31st.  
  

Who: All Iroquois District Students 18 years and under 
What: $25 gift certificate to Aurora Theatre, 1 student winner per building 
Where: Display a Red Ribbon in your community or take a picture with our 
ITAC frame (if available) in your school 
When: October 23rd through October 31st 
Why: “Look Like” a dedicated community committed to a healthy lifestyle 
How: Send a picture via email of your RRW display to ssterlace@iroquoiscsd.org 

Winners: Winners will be announced on Wednesday, November 3rd via email. One 

entry per student and all pictures become the property of ITAC. Submissions will be 
randomly selected by building. 
 
 
ITAC will be using their fund-raising monies to offer $25 gift cards: 1- drawing for students in 
each building- Elma, Marilla, Wales, MS, & HS. 
 
Students interested in participating in the $25 gift card drawing for their building will send a 
picture of their red ribbon displayed to ssterlace@iroquoiscsd.org on or before 10/31 (end of 
Red Ribbon Week).  Subject line will include RRW- building identified-and student name.   
 
 
Email questions to ssterlace@iroquoiscsd.org 
On Behalf of ITAC- Thank you for your support of our mission of prevention and education of 
substance use among our youth! 
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